
LFCA  Board Meeting       
March 13, 2008 
  
Members Present:  Bev Franklin, Harry Hopkins, Lois Misuinas, Bill Ethington, 
Gloria Flick, Dave Wilson, Kathy Jacobs 
  
Members Absent:  Wes Cox, Al Brooks 
  
Bev called the meeting to order at 7:35p.m. 
  
February minutes approved. 
  
Changes to the landscaping/grounds maintenance contract were discussed. Gloria will 
clarify these changes with our contractor and generate a new contract for board 
approval via email. 
  
Mr. Noorishad submitted samples of material to our attorney. The materials were 
approved by Al Brooks, chairman of ARC. 
  
Kathy will include in the spring newsletter a request for resident assistance in keeping 
the community trails clear of overgrowth. 
  
Bev will contact the library to book a room for the annual meeting. 
  
Over half of the annual dues have been received by Wes. 
  
Letters will be sent to several residents who are not in compliance with our 
covenants.  
  
Meeting adjourned at 8:20p.m. 
	


